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DUNTON GREEN NEWS
What's been going on this week at school! 

LUNCHTIME 

VOLUNTEERS

We have been on the field for lunchtimes for the
last week and noticed the difference that it has
made to the children. They have more space to
play in and are able to use all of our wonderful
grounds. Please remind them to bring their wellies
in each day, or leave them at school. Should you
need some help getting wellies, speak to Mrs
Hennessy and she will do her best to find you a pair
that fit! 

We are always grateful for and looking for
volunteers. Volunteers can undertake a range
of different roles in the school from reading
with children, to display, to helping around the
site! This might be daily or for a couple of
hours a week! If you have time to volunteers
please contact Mrs Linkins. 

2023-2024

Remember that the book fair is with us until
Wednesday 29th November 2023. You will be able to
come into the KS1 Corridor each day between 8:30-
8:45 and 3:20-3:45. As a school, we get a proportion
of the takings so please get your Christmas presents
early! We can order more books in if something you
had on your eye on has been snapped up!

Mrs Holliday
Head of School

The children have worked so hard this week on their assessments in reading, mathematics and grammar,
punctuation and spelling. We are using new assessments this year so the data won’t quite match up to previous
assessment data but our December reports will explain in detail what the results mean and where you can get
some more information if you need it! It’s time for the Christmas excitement now! 


